
 

 
SB2197 

Measure Title: RELATING TO PUBLIC SAFETY.  

Report Title:  Law Enforcement Officers; Grievances; Reports to Legislature; State 
Agencies; County Police Departments  

Description:  

Requires all state departments, state agencies, and county policy 
departments employing law enforcement officers to report annually 
to the legislature on specified information concerning firings, forced 
resignations, alleged criminal activity, grievances, and incidents of a 
sexual nature.  

Companion:  

Package: None  

Current Referral:  PSM/GVO, JDL/WAM  

Introducer(s): ESPERO, BAKER, KIM, NISHIHARA, L. THIELEN, Shimabukuro  
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: PSMTestimony
Cc: michael.s.oakland@hawaii.gov
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB2197 on Feb 4, 2016 14:15PM
Date: Thursday, February 04, 2016 12:05:50 PM

SB2197
Submitted on: 2/4/2016
Testimony for PSM/GVO on Feb 4, 2016 14:15PM in Conference Room 414

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Lt Michael Oakland Individual Support No

Comments: Aloha Chair Nishihara, Vice Chair Espero and members of the
 committee: I am Lt. Mike Oakland, HGEA, BU-14 State V.P. and Oahu Island
 Chairman and I am in support with the intent of this bill. As long as privacy is afforded
 to the families to keep them safe then this could be a good law. Mahalo Nui Loa for
 this chance to testify and if you have questions, please feel free to call me at, 808-
722-3913.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: PSMTestimony
Cc: jameslogue412@gmail.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB2197 on Feb 4, 2016 14:15PM
Date: Thursday, February 04, 2016 4:37:52 PM

SB2197
Submitted on: 2/4/2016
Testimony for PSM/GVO on Feb 4, 2016 14:15PM in Conference Room 414

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

James Logue Individual Support No

Comments: This piece of legislation is a great step forward for accountability and
 reigning in those who may think their authority overrides that of the tax payers paying
 them and the communities they serve. This will help with reorganizing leadership and
 standards for HPD...something that will benefit not only the police force, but the state
 overall.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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